PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT

The owners of the property located at 3122 Dixie Highway are looking to add two additions to
the existing building. The new spaces are for a new laundromat and a grocery type store. With
the abundant multi-family dwelling in the area, the expansion is hoping to fulfill a need for the
area. Many of nearby apartments being within walking distance and the location being on a
TARC Route, they hope to provide for the people of the community that are unable to travel
long distances for these services.
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